Community Relations Committee
(CRC)
Meeting Notes
November 20, 2019

The November meeting of the Community Relations Committee was held
November 20" in the Annex at 11:00 a.m. Present were Janet DelSardo, , Ed
Jamison, Rory Potter, Billie Velazquez and Board Liaison, Merlin Mohr. Nancy
Alexander, Rosemary Grimmet, and Gwen Imhoff, we absent.

Old Business - None

New Business
Discussed having the Hurricane seminar every other year. This was tabled for now.

A suggestion was made about scheduling someone from the City or MUD to discuss
the widening of Clear Creek. Someone suggested that Ron Gerlach might be a good
contact. Also, Mellanee Roberts, Emergency Management Planner for the City of
Pearland (281-997-4640) might be able to help us.

In March, we might have CPR, AED and Heimlich demonstrations. (Shelly Hassey)
September — Health Fair Might include a stack of Beverly Heald’s books. Also, it
is important that we let everyone know before getting a shot at the Fair that they
have to bring a copy of their Medicare card. Might, look into getting the Medicare
man (Steve Baker) do a presentation.

Also, look into getting the alarm people to come.

Janet is going to check with Shannon to set some dates. We will discuss other times
later.

We will not have a meeting in December.

Our next regular monthly meeting will be on Wed., J anuary 15th, at 11 a.m. in the
Annex.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Rory Potter



